Verbick, Jim

From: Prince Singh -

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 3:53 PM
To: licensing; Verbick, Jim

Subject: Extension on Liquor license

Good evening Jim,

I would like to file an extension for John Q restaurants located at 1262 john Q hammons drive , Madison WI 53717 on picking up Liquor
license. We delayed on our construction project due to shortage of labor in busy season. Which were the original plan to wrap everything up
within 90 days . Now looks like we will go over that 90 days period. We are getting close and buttoning up all the lose ends. But still need to
schedule the Building and Fire Inspection done before we open as business.

As soon as we get all the inspections done . I will pick the liquor license .
Please kindly grant our exertions, I will be very thankful of you.

Regards,
Prince




